
From: Blattner, William
Sent: 6/2/2011 3:22:41 PM
To: 'michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov' (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Bcc:
Subject: Gas surcharge meeting

Michael,

SDG&E, SoCalGas and PG&E (pending availability) would like to meet with you to discuss the impacts 
of and solutions to the potential budget provision that would use gas surcharge funds to help balance 
the state budget. I believe Sid sent you the draft motion we are considering filing. Please let me know 
if you are available on any these days:

• Wednesday, June 8 (the day before the CPUC meeting)
• Wednesday, June 15 after 11:30
• Thursday, June 16

Sid, I hope these dates work for you, but please say so if they don’t!

Thanks.

Billy

Billy Blattner
Manager of Regulatory Relations 
SDG&E/SoCalGas 
Sempra Utilities 
415.202.9983 (o)
415.517.4614 (c) 
WBIattner@SempraUtilities.com
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